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Public Statement 
 
 
This is to inform you that certain issues in relation to the Miners Welfare Site have been 
brought to the attention of the Parish Council.  As these issues may affect Health & 
Safety it is essential that investigations are carried out, to establish requirements and 
inform any remedial works. 
   
The Parish Council have confirmed that the facility cannot be let whilst there is any 
potential risk to users of the site.  For this reason it has been decided that the site will 
be closed to any use until the results of any investigations are known. 
 
It is acknowledged that this will be inconvenient for regular users of the site, but the 
Parish Council emphasise that the Health & Safety of all users, and mitigation of risks is 
of paramount importance. 
 
The Parish Council apologise for the disruption and inconvenience and will be in contact 
with all affected parties in due course. 
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